
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

 

Fifteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time – Year C 
14h July 2019 

 

Position Vacant 

 Plenary Council Discernment and Writing Group Chairs and Members 

As we move into the Listening and Discernment stage of our preparation for the Plenary 

Council 2020, the Bishops Commission for the Plenary Council is seeking people who are 

willing to be leaders and partners in the process of discernment. Opportunities are available 

to apply to be the Chair, or to be a member, of one of six Discernment and Writing Groups. 

For more information, visit the Office for Employment Relations website 

www.employmentrelations.catholic.org.au or contact Ms Olivia Lee on (02) 9919 7822 or 

olivia.lee@catholic.org.au.    Applications close on 22 July 2019. 

 

 

 

 Forming Intentional Disciples 

Heart of Mission ~ Saturday 31 August 2019, 10am-3:30pm Xavier Conference Centre, 38 Harbour St, Wollongong 

 

A workshop on joyfully sharing your faith with others and journeying with them into the life of a disciple. Over the past 

couple of years, a number of parishes in the diocese have successfully embarked on the process of forming intentional 

disciples. The result has been a renewed enthusiasm in living discipleship and the life of the parish community.  

 

How did they do it and how can other parishes take the first steps in becoming parishes of intentional disciples? Parish 

Pastoral Councils throughout the diocese are invited to attend this special one-off workshop with Sherry Weddell—

international best-selling author of Forming Intentional Disciples: The Path to Knowing and Following Jesus. 

Participants are encouraged to purchase and read the book in preparation. Registration will be paid by the parish. 

Book: Forming Intentional Disciples plus registration $60 (to take up this offer register by 9 August) RSVP 26 August 

2019 to helen.bennett@dow.org.au (02) 4222 2403.  

 

 



 

Mid-week Masses 

For the coming week, the midweek Mass schedule will include 

Tuesday: Holy Communion service in Camden. 

Wednesday: Holy Communion service in Camden, Mass with adoration in Narellan Vale. 

Thursday, Friday and Saturday: Mass in Camden. 

 

 

Urgent – Finding a Home For Emma! 

CatholicCare's Fostering Futures program is urgently looking for a forever home for a 14 year-old-girl. Emma* is a 

friendly and engaging girl who enjoys art and craft, reading and cooking. Emma needs foster carers who are patient, 

kind and stable to help her thrive and reach her full potential. If you think you or someone you know has the right 

qualities to be her carers, please call 0418 783 956 or email fosteringfutures@catholiccare.dow.org.au for more 

information. Make a positive Impact on a child's future for a short time or a lifetime. 

 

 

 

 

Gregorian Chant 

A Gregorian Schola has begun singing at Mass every six weeks at Our Lady Help of Christians Parish, Rosemeadow. 

This very special and unique choir is now looking to build up its members and expand its Gregorian repertoire. If you 

have sung in a choir and would like to take this unique opportunity to broaden your skills in learning and singing 

Gregorian chant, please contact Ilona on 0418 697 910 for further details 


